
		

CLYRO	COMMUNITY	COUNCIL		
MINUTES	OF		

THE	ANNUAL	GENERAL	MEETING	
7pm	on	Tuesday,	8th	May	2018	

In	the	Village	Hall	at	Clyro	
	

APOLOGIES:	 	 County	Cllr	James	Gibson-Watt	
	
MINUTES:	 	 These	had	been	agreed	as	a	true	record	at	the	meeting	in	June	2017.	
	
CHAIRMAN’S	REPORT	2018:	 Chairman	Price	reported	that	Clyro	Community	Council	is	on	its	4th	
Clerk	since	the	last	AGM.			
	
ELECTION	OF	OFFICERS:		
	 	 	 Chairman	2018	–	2019	
	 	 	 Vice-Chairman	2018	–	2019	
Cllr	 Carter	 proposed	 Vice-Chairman	 Brown	 to	 be	 elected	 as	 Chairman,	 Cllr	 Wells	 seconded	 this	
proposal.	 	Cllr	Franks	proposed	Cllr	A	Hood	who	declined	this	proposal.	 	Discussion	ensued,	and	 it	
was	agreed	that	Vice-Chairman	Brown	be	elected	unopposed	as	Chairman	for	the	next	year.	
Chairman	 Brown	 proposed	 Cllr	Wells	 as	 Vice-Chairman,	 Cllr	 Bates	 seconded	 the	 proposal	 and	 Cllr	
Wells	was	duly	elected	unopposed	for	the	next	year.	
	
ACCOUNTS:	
The	Clerk	as	Responsible	Financial	Officer	gave	Councillors	the	financial	position	of	Clyro	Community	
Council	
Balances	as	at	31/03/2017	
Current	Account	-	£1,775.64	
Reserve	Account	-	£2,832.76	
	
There	being	no	other	business	the	meeting	was	closed	at	7.10pm.	


